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Newsletter 333, 4th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Friends,  

 

Today you will receive your child’s report. We are very proud of the progress everyone 

has made this year and hope this will be a celebration for you, with your child, of all 

their achievements, as well as an idea of what you can practice before September. 

There are just over two weeks of school left until the summer holidays, we will continue 

learning every day. You are invited to come and see the school in action on our open 

afternoons, please see details below. Then the last two days of the year your child will 

‘roll up’ into their new class. 

  

 

 
 

Wrap around & LSA positions 
At All Saints we are seeking to appoint a new support assistant and we are 
looking for two people to run our new after school club in September. Could this 
be you? Do you know someone who would be right for these roles? Can you pass 
on the vacancy through your social media contacts? All the details are on our 
website. https://villagesaintspartnership.demat.org.uk/staff-vacanciesc51e2e2a  
 

 

 
Open Afternoon 
We invite you to come and see your child at work, maybe visit their next classroom, walk around the school 
and ask any questions. We welcome you in from 1.30pm, at 2.45pm you may join us for worship or leave 
the building to wait for the end of the day. Please join us on Wednesday 9th at St Martin or Thursday 10th at 
All Saints.  Navigators will have an open afternoon on Wednesday 16th. 
 
 

 

Our special value this half term is: Justice 
 All Saints Partnership St Martin 

8th July   Library Lorry 

9th July  Neptune & Navigators to Ely 
Cathedral 

 

11th July Disco  Shouldhamberry 

15th July  FGB Y6 Evening Performance 

16th July   Y6 Morning Performance 

17th July Leaver’s Assembly 
Y6 Evening 

  

18th July   Y6 Evening 

21st July  Roll Up  

22nd July 10am Church 1.30pm 
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Weekly Worship Focus 

Our Worship this week has been focussed on the story of David and Goliath. We thought about how anyone 
can make a difference, whatever age you are. Can you make a positive difference for one other person this 
weekend? A smile, a kind word, it doesn’t take a lot. Our biblical reference this week has been 1 Samuel 
17:1a 4-11, 19-23, 32-49. We invite parents of children who receive certificates to join us for worship on a 
Friday in school. However, you can still join us virtually if it is easier for you. Monday – Thursday we have 
whole school worship at 2.45pm. On a Friday it is 1.05pm at All Saints and 2.30pm at St Martin. You are 
welcome to join us at any of these sessions. 

 

 
Times Tables Awards 

 

Attendance 

                  

All Saints St Martin 

Deer 920 Sandringham 861 

Badger 922 Blickling 852 

Owl 923 Houghton 953 

  Oxburgh 938 

All Saints St Martin 
 Musician Writer Artist  Musician Writer Artist 

Saturn Poppy Keegan Ivy Explorers Jasper Ezra Edith 

Jupiter    Jonathan Valentina Jemima Adventurers Abbie Aluna Indie 

Neptune Teddy D Dominic Evan Investigators Blossom Chester Jesse 

Mars Amicie Patrick Noah S Navigators Hector Ava Lexi 

Discoverers Hector Tilly Justin 

 Voyagers Sky Esmae Olivia C 

Researchers Albie Poppy Niamh 

Jupiter Roman Investigators Hayley 

Neptune Abigail Navigators Leo 

Mars Isabelle Discoverers Rosie-Lee 

  Voyagers Olivia D 

  Researchers George 

Attendance: Our expectation is at least 96%  
All Saints                              St Martin 

Saturn 97.33% Explorers 92.5% 

Jupiter   95.83% Adventurers 98.57% 

Neptune 98.46% Investigators 96.89% 

Mars 85.81% Navigators 97.37% 

  Discoverers 97.10% 

  Voyagers 96.82% 

  Researchers 91.67% 

Total for the school 93.54% Total for the school 95.70% 

Oh no. What a shame. 
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Hello 
Welcome back Mrs Davies! Mrs Davies will be teaching Year 1 three days a week, working with Miss 
Hankins until the holidays. We also welcome Miss Stannard to St Martin. Miss Stannard will be teaching 
Reception in September 
 
Parent Chat 
This week we discussed parking, sports day and reading. 
Please don’t forget you can make an appointment to come and talk to me at any time, you don’t have to 
save worries up for these meetings. If you have a question or concern that is particular to your own child 
only please bring those things to me outside of the meetings. 
Regarding the class structure for next year we hope to also have a separate meeting on Wednesday 16th 
July at 6pm. 
 
Parking 
Thank you to everyone who parked safely and with respect for others on Sports Day. I hope 
you had a lovely day. 
Sadly some people didn’t park responsibly around the green and blocked the village.  
This prevented a tractor with farm machinery from getting through. 
Please think of others when you park. 
Think of our neighbours and think about emergency vehicles and farm machinery that 
need access. 
If you needed an ambulance you’d want it to have access. 
Thank you. 

 
We have recently been encouraging children and parents to walk to school. 
We haven’t finished this project but Norfolk LA have given us some money to 
help and would like some feedback from you please.  
Please take a couple of minutes to complete the Active Travel Survey for 
Parents and Carers. This will remain open until Friday 18 July, so there is 
still time to share their valuable feedback with us. Thank you. 
  
Link: https://forms.office.com/e/gAHQRHD1mD  

 
 

 

 

 
News from FOSM 
With your help we have raised: 
Sports Day Drinks: £86.50 
Disco: £396.00 
2nd Hand Uniform since September: £290.50 (cash payments only, does not include bank transfers) 
Thank you for your support! 
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Safety First
We have had several near misses with children of all ages riding on bikes and scooters 

almost crashing into other people. This is dangerous, unpleasant and rude. Please get off 

and walk once you pass through the gate. 

When driving past the school please slow right down. Drive past like your child is about to 

cross the road. Loving all our neighbours. 

  

  
Lunchtime Legends 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tabitha 

Jupiter Saturn 

 Piper 
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Rollover 

Mars 
Neptune 

Dominic S  
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Have a lovely weekend. 

I look forward to seeing you all bright and early on Monday. 

Don’t forget that lessons start at 8.45am. 

Katherine Howe 
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